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Dear Parent/Carer 

STA Book Bags 

At St Anthony’s, we love to read! We have so many exciting books to share with your 

children and want them to bring some home to explore with you. We are able to provide 

each child in FS2 with an STA Book Bag. We will be doing some fundraising to subsidise 

these and so can offer them at a reduced price. 

This will mean that the cost of a bag is now £3. 

Payment for the bags can be made in cash at the school office or via Parent Pay and once 

we have everyone’s payment we will organise a bulk order.   

We think these book bags will be a great incentive for the children to bring their books to 

school every day and enjoy reading and changing their books.  This will also ensure that 

books don’t get lost. 

We hope you will agree that this is a great offer! 

Kind regards 

L. Martin 
Miss L Martin 

EYFS Teacher 

 


